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Attachment D:  
 
Business plan submission to County Council (Schedule 1 of transfer agreement)  
Page 1 of document reproduced here. Full document available on request. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Item 1.7, first paragraph, makes clear the intent that theKenilworthCentre would operate 
the building as a hub for community facilities, as well as providing services for young 
people 
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